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Our United Voice 

 

The Southeast Early Learning 
Connection provides leadership, 
resources, and professional 
development in support of high 
quality early childhood settings, 
early learning opportunities and 
effective parenting. Supported in 
part by a grant from federal and/or 
state funds administered by the 
Nebraska Department of 
Education, SELC offers trainings 
for those who work with young 
children ages birth through age 
eight in the counties served by 
ESUs 4, 5 , 6 & 18. 
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Concordia University  

Early Childhood Conference 

is rescheduled to  

October 16 &17, 2020 
due to the �&�2�9�,�'-������situation. 
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